
February 26,20 10 

Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.Q. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

Raymond A. Reese 
9501 Millstone Dr. 
Louisville, Ky.40223 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

I am writing in regards of the 12.19% increase for electricity and the 8.75% increase for 
gas. I feel as if I am being robbed. 

I know the shareholders are important. This economy is slow, a rate increase of this 
magnitude would hurt. I feel as though I’m paying enough as is. 

Storms, yes, we have had a few, but that should be included in your budget. How about 
letting the rates remain the same? 

RespectfWy Submitted, 

Raymond A Reese 
raymondallenreese@gmail. corn 


